

Office of the Provost

Campus Box 137 1380 Lawrence Street, 14th floor Denver, Colorado 80217-3364

Office: 303.315.2100 Fax: 303.315.2087

December 10, 2020

Memorandum for Record

Subject: Nepotism Policy

Neither CU Denver nor CU Anschutz has a campus level policy on Nepotism. You can link to the University of Colorado <u>Administrative Policy Statement (APS) 5003, Nepotism</u>, here.

If you need more help accessing this policy, contact the Policy Production Office in the Office of the Provost at policy@ucdenver.edu

/// signed///
Mark Heredia, PhD
Academic Planning Coordinator
Office of the Provost